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To Whom It May Concern
 
I am writing to oppose the proposed Fyshwick waste transfer station. 
 
As a Narrabundah resident, with a small child, I do not want offensive odour from putrescible
waste affecting me and my family. 
 
The waste station will attract greater traffic and I do believe that there is the possibility of
affecting the natural environment around the area.
 
Regards

 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 




